
5-18-21  

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order at 5:30 pm, 

this 18th day of May 2021.  Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and 

Kristin Volson were present.  

Job description details were discussed and settled upon, as the park board needs to advertise the open 

position of city park and ball diamond maintenance and mowing position.  

Water was turned on at the park, and flowers were purchased and planted. The ball diamond is also 

being prepared for the upcoming season.  

Summer events and fundraising were discussed.  

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on June 4th, 2021 at 7:00 pm.  

There being no further business meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm.  

 


